
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF 27.04.2018 

 

Attica Bank informs that at 26.04.2018 the Voluntary Exit Plan of its personnel was 

successfully completed. The participation amounted to 177 persons, representing 

approximately 23% of the Bank’s personnel. 

The Voluntary Exit Plan is part of the actions envisaged in the Attica Bank Group 

Business Plan for the creation of internal capital. 
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